

July 2, 2020

Dear Members of the Congregation of Westminster Presbyterian Church,

The members of the Interim Moderator Team and the Assessor Elders recently received from the Clerk of the Presbytery of Calgary Macleod the attached letter, informing us of the Work Absence from June 26 until August 3, 2020 of Rev. Dianne Ollerenshaw. She will be on holiday from August 4 to 24. As the clerk reminds us, we are asked not to contact her during this time as she will not be performing any ministerial duties. Please remember Rev. Dianne in your prayers.

In the meantime, we assure you that the Interim Moderator team will remain in place and that the work of the session will continue.

Rev. Tom Brownlee Rev. Maren McLean Persaud Pat Kövér